
NOTICE 
 

ALCOHOLIC BEVERAGE LICENSE APPLICATIONS 
 

BEER AND WINE LICENSEES 
BEER, WINE, AND LIQUOR LICENSEES 

COMMUNITY RESIDENTS 
  
 The Harford County Liquor Control Board hereby gives notice that there will be no applications 
accepted for new licenses, transfer licenses, change of officers, change of location and/or change in license 
class during the renewal period.  ALL applications to be processed for issuance during February and March 
must be filed with this office on or before January 16, 2018.  This does not include Special Per Diem (One 
Day) Licenses issued to non-profit organizations for fundraising purposes. 
 
 All applications received subsequent to January 16, 2018, will be processed after May 1, 2018. 
 
       C. John Sullivan, Jr., Chairman 
       M. Pilar Gracia, Esq., Administrator 
 

HARFORD COUNTY LIQUOR CONTROL BOARD 
16 NORTH MAIN STREET 

BEL AIR, MARYLAND  21014 
(410) 638-3028 
www.hclcb.org 

 
 

 
 
 


